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Whilst I have no objection to the change of use, I do take issue with the sentiments expressed in the third
paragraph of the Supporting Document (Section H - Conclusion).  This reads :
“Much time and effort has been spent developing this scheme, in open and collaborative discussion with the
LPA to develop a proposal that is appropriate to the site, sympathetic to the heritage of the buildings,
considerate to the nearby adjoining owners and, above all, contributory to the quality and character of the
National Park.”
The property has not been developed in a manner that is contributory to the quality and character of the
National Park.  The extension has been built out over an almost sheer drop and is completely out of character in
the National Park.  It is a blot on the landscape that can be seen from the Rail Trail and surrounding area
contrary to the statements made in the original application that it cannot be seen from a public highway or
footpath.  It destroys the views from the surrounding area that the applicant is praising in the current
application.  Views can be looked at from both ends.  Additionally, the large windows are out of keeping in an
area claiming to be a ‘dark sky area’.  The light pollution can be seen for miles around.
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